June 17th, 1941

Mr. Raymond Blair 416 South Market Caldwell, Kansas

Dear Raymond:

I was glad to get your letter as of June 7th and to know that your father is making progresive improvement. I'm writing him a short note today.

Give my kindest regards to your mother and I trust that you have a very pleasant summer and a profitable one, too.

We will be looking forward to seeing you next year.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation-Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:ro